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May 13, 2020   
 
Re: Bus Pass Refunds Due to School Closures 

 
 
Dear SDUHSD Families, 
 
 
For those families that have purchased transportation bus passes for their student(s) for the 
second semester of the 2019/2020 school year, we will be providing a prorated refund for the 
remaining 3 months of the school year.  
 
Families that applied for a bus pass and paid online, the refund will be credited back to the 
debit/credit card that was used.  Families that paid by check/money order, the refund will come 
in the form of a check.  Please allow the transportation department and the district office a few 
weeks to begin reviewing and processing the refund.   
 
In the event that schools should re-open prior to June 12th, your student(s) would be permitted 
to ride the school bus for the remainder of the 2019/2020 school year.   
 
Please feel free to contact me via email at antonio.perez@sduhsd.net with any questions or 
concerns that you may have regarding transportation. 
 
 
Antonio Perez 
Director of Transportation 
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